
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

BODDAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER TERM 1 2022-23 

TERM 1 
Just a few of the exciting things 

happening at school this term: 

 

• Fire engine visit 

• Intorduction of new extra-

curricular activities 

• Upper stages visit to Aberdeen 

Art Museum to see Viking 

treasure! 

• Appointment of new House 

Captains and other pupil 

leaders 

Dates for your diary: 
 

W/C 7th November– School reports 
W/C 21st November– Parents’ Evenings 

16th November – Children in Need 
17th & 18th November – INSET days 

(school closed to children) 
24th – 29th November – Book Fair 

8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
15th December – Christmas concerts 

21st December – Peterhead New Parish 
Church visit 

 
Information about specific events will be 
shared via email/Xpressions and where 
appropriate by letter. Please ensure we 

have your most up to date contact 
details so you can be sure to receive all 

communication from the school 
 
 

General Notices 
 
• Written reports will be issued 

w/c 7th November. If you would 
like to a copy of the ‘Parent 
Guide to Reports’ – please ask 
an one can be emailed to you. 
You will be able to discuss the 
contents of your child’s report 
with their teacher at Parents’ 
Evening 

 

• Term 2 ends on Thursday 22nd 
December. School resumes 
after the holiday on Monday 9th 
January 

  

  

YOU SAID / WE DID 

Thank you to all those who took part in our recent feedback survey – a full 

breakdown of the surveys will be shared with you but in the meantime, here 

are some of the key changes we’ve already made, based on your 

feedback: 

YOU SAID… WE DID… 

We like to read a comment from 

the teacher on the report 

Added a Class Teacher comment 

section to this term’s reports 

There are not enough extra-

curricular activities available for our 

children 

Teamed up with SYL Sports to 

provide after-school clubs 

We want more communication 

from school / don’t always get the 

communications from school 

Increased the number of posts on 

Google Classroom; sent home 

paper copies of some key 

documents and hosted a Meet the 

Teacher afternoon to share 

important information  

  

  

  

 

 

Pupil Leaders 
 

We are so excited to welcome our new House Captains: Charley (Buchaness), 

Stephen (Rocksely), Sophie (Dundonnie) and Leigh-Anna (Dundonnie). They all gave 

a great application speech in assembly and were voted in by their fellow pupils 

across the school. 

 

 

 

We are also delighted to welcome our other new pupil leaders this year including 

Librarians, Assembly Monitors and Wellbeing Leaders – look out for these featured 

in future newsletters 



Around the school 

 

Nursery: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P1: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P2/3: 

 

 

Nursery have been staying safe with the help of our wellbeing character Safe Sally. We 

looked at how to stay safe inside Nursery when using tools and equipment and how to 

stay safe when exploring outside and crossing the roads around the village. The children 

explored and have been using ‘Stop, Look and Listen’ techniques and even created their 

own traffic lights for using on our bike days. 

 



 

P2/3: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P4/5: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P4/5 learned that 

questions can be 

answered using a fair 

test. 



 

P5/6: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P6/7 volcanos erupting 

after we learned about 

“natural disasters” 

P5/6 fire fighter visit and using construction to create their own types of transport 


